
City of Milford, Connecticut 
 
 
 
TO:   Planning and Zoning Board 
 
FROM: David Sulkis, Executive Secretary 
 
DATE: May 29, 2019 
 
RE: Cancellation of June 4, 2019 Planning and Zoning Board 

Meeting  
 
 
IMPORTANT CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
The City of Milford Planning and Zoning Board meeting scheduled for  
 
June 4, 2019 has been cancelled.  
 
The next meeting of the Planning and Zoning Board will be on Tuesday, June 18, 
2019. 


